
 

16 January 2014  

 

 

 

Company Announcements  

 

Dear Sir / Madam  

 

RE: MONADELPHOUS SIGNS $100M PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION CONTRACT 
 
Please find attached a copy of the announcement to be issued today by Monadelphous Group 
Limited, regarding the award of a new infrastructure construction contract with a value of 
approximately $100 



 
 

 
  


